New Years Best Wishes From the Multicultural Growth Committee!

Our mission is "to embody the love of God through Christ as we

1. Celebrate the cultural and ethnic diversity of Greater Tucson

2. Buiild relationships of mutual respect with our neighbors

3. Practice hospitlaity and hands-on service in partnership with other groups committed
to similar goals."

We invite everyone in the congregation to join us. We will be hosting some field trips
and will advertise those in the weekly church bulletins and Catalina News.

In the month of January we will celebrate Martin Luther King Day and International Day
of Commemoration in Memory of the Victims of the Holocaust.

For more information and to join our group, please contact Carol West at 520-298-2447
or Pastor Kelli Knight in the church office at 520-327-4296.



